
         

 
HILL COUNTRY UNDERGROUND WATER 

 CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that that the Hill Country Underground Water Conservation District 
received a permit application from the following applicant.  The application request is to produce 
two-acre feet of groundwater or less therefore the General Manager may issue the permit without 
action by the Board.   

Written comments on the Permit Application(s) must be filed (i.e. received by the District and 
date stamped) with the District no later than 4:00 p.m. on Monday, July 9, 2018. 

 

Applicant 

 
Applicants Name:  Homer H Hillis, Jr. 
Location of Well(s): 2989 W. US Hwy. 290  
New or Existing: New 
Requested Amount: 1 acre feet annually (326,000 gallons annually) 
Proposed Use: Non-Community Public Water Supply and Commercial 
General Managers Recommendation: Well permit application is administratively 
complete and the proposed/existing well meets the spacing requirements and productions 
limits of the District Rules. 

 
 
 
Requests for additional information, questions and comments may be submitted to: 
Paul Tybor, General Manager, Hill Country Underground Water Conservation, 508 South 
Washington St., Fredericksburg, Texas 78624. Telephone: 830-997-4472; Fax: 830-997-6721; 
e-mail: hcuwcd@austin.rr.com. 
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